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August 17, 2020 
 
 

Corridor Painting Project 
 

The corridor painting project continues and 
work is scheduled to begin on the 10th and 9th 
floors on Tuesday, August 18th with 
preparatory work, including covering the carpet, 
patching and sanding. 
 
As work progresses with wall, trim and door 
painting, we will notify unit owners when the 
unit doors will be primed and painted.   
 
Be advised, in order to prime and paint the 
doors they must be open during this process. 
The drying time takes only about one hour per 
door. For security of unit owners, the corridor 
will be supervised while contractors are working 
on unit doors.  
 
 
 

 
Steven Hurtig, President 
Board of Directors 
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